
Bottle Bacchanal 

4216	18th	Street	•	San	Francisco,	CA	94114	

 

September 14, 2021 
 
John Carroll, Assistant Clerk 
San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
415-554-4445 
 
Re: Liquor License “PCN” Request 

Transfer Type 21, Pending License: #628181 
4216 18th St., San Francisco, CA 94114 

 
 
To the Clerk of the Board, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to respectfully request to withdraw our request be placed on the 
Board’s calendar for Public Convenience and Necessity approval with regard to our Type 21 ABC 
license. We will wait until our CUA decision is final with the San Francisco Planning Department 
before submitting our request.  
 
Please contact us along with our representative, Jemma Jorel Lester, for any further questions.  
She can be reached at 510-788-5881 ext 2 or via email at jemma@abclicensecompany.com.  
Thank you for your kind consideration of this request.   
 

 


